Information for you:

The Pro Shop is now posting your Saturday Bull Pen scores for
you.

You no longer have to post the Saturday Bull Pen scores but you
do have to post all other scores.

Also your Prize Money has to be spent by September 30, 2017.
This year we do not have as much inventory do to our limited
space in the Restaurant. So please put your orders in early so they
will be here be September 30™,

Any prize money won in September will be posted for next years
prize money.

You may request to have September prize money posted this year
if you wish.

We recently posted a list for golf balls that have the compression,
price, and the number of pieces the ball is made of.
Hopefully this will help you in deciding which ball is best for you.

The Pro Shop



